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World Scholars successfully completed the first 4 weeks of the academic school year. A huge shout
out to all our World Scholars' students, teachers, parents, and families for your understanding,
support, and collaborative efforts in starting the school year off on a great note. Our success is in
large part because of each of you!


September brings a lot for our Lions and their families.


World Scholars kicked off the month of September with a "Space Out" themed Senior pep rally.
Students dressed up as dynamic duos, white out day, and neon colored Friday. Students eagerly and
excitedly showed their school pride and spirit this week. Great job, Lions!


September 3, 2022 our Lion Cross Country Team will be participating in the 2022 RGV Class Cross
Country Invitational.


September 8, 2022 World Scholars and Preparatory Academy partnered up to host its first annual
Tailgate to kick off the athletic season. Come by and join us for food, fun, and family togetherness as
we celebrate our athletes and the World Scholars' community. We hope to see each of you there!🔥


September 14, 2022 is World Scholars official start of the Flag Football and Volleyball season! 🏈 🏐
Our Lion football team is ready to take the Superintendent's Cup once again in 2022-2023! Get Ready
Mustangs; the Lions are on the prowl!
Our Lion Volleyball team will play IDEA McAllen away. Girls play at 6:00 p.m. Boys play at 7:30 p.m.
Come out and support our Lion teams!





World Scholars Counselor's Corner

September 2022 Counseling Events

September 8, 2022: Cap & Gown Jostens Presentation
September 8 and 9, 2022: Apply Texas Drive -All Seniors
September 12, 2022: Jostens Senior Cap & Gown Orders
September 12-16, 2022: School Suicide Prevention
September 13-16, 2022: Senior Meetings with Counselors
September 21, 2022: TACRAO College Fair




